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QC 
IMPORTANT NOTICE – DATE CHANGE!!!!! 

 
2025 Meet the Teachers Programs 

 
WHEN: Due to a change in the facility schedule for the Pleasant Hill Community Center, the in-person 
Meet the Teachers meeting has been changed to: 
 

 TUESDAY, April 8, 2025, in-person, check in 9:30am for set up    
 Wednesday OCTOBER 8, 2025, zoom webinar, check in is 9:45am 
 Program begins promptly at 10:00am and ends at 12pm.   

 
WHERE: April in-person meeting is at Pleasant Hill Community Center - Pavilion,  

   320 Civic Drive, Pleasant Hill, CA 
 
Two times a year the board of directors of NCQC provides quilting and wearable art teachers with the 
opportunity to share their workshop and lecture information with guild program chairs and shop owners 
who are looking for teachers to hire. 
 
If you are a teacher and would like to participate in one of these programs OR be on our Teachers’ List, 
please send the following (e-mailed or postmarked by February 15, 2025): 
 

Meet the Teachers Application 
 

Email to MTT@ncqc.net or 
Mail them to: Linda Schmidt, 7695 Sunwood Drive, Dublin, CA 94568 
 
The 30 spots for each meeting will be by lottery.   You may respond by mail or email.  You will be 
notified by EMAIL that you have been accepted for April or October program after February 15, 2025.  
All others will be wait-listed.  In the event of a cancellation, we will attempt to contact those on the wait 
list. 
 
Teachers scheduled to speak at the programs will be limited to THREE minutes each, including self-
introduction.  For the Zoom Webinar in October, you will be able to use Screen Share if you have power 
point slides, photos, etc. to show.  There will be a practice session on the preceding Monday morning. 
 
Teachers unable to attend, but wanting to be included on the Teachers’ List should complete the Meet the 
Teacher Application by March 10, 2025.  We had an awesome attendance at last years’ Zoom webinar 
and about 75 people at the in-person meeting.  We now have guilds from outside the Northern California 
region as members of NCQC. 
 
Questions?  Karren Lusignan (530) 887-1372 or Linda Schmidt (925) 487-1911 or email MTT@ncqc.net 
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